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Welcome back… 

Welcome to the first edition of our newsletter this year. We hope you enjoy     
finding  out about some of the things we have been getting up to so far this term!  

It has been a busy few weeks, but everyone  seems to have settled in well and 
we are enjoying getting to know our new children.  

 

Dates for the next half term as well as all Christmas information is on the 

final page! 

Class 12 loved being fire fighters for 

the day! 

Class 10 went to the museum. We saw lots of different interesting 

things including dinosaurs! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3 have been practicing our fine 

motor skills this term! 

Class 9 have been up to all sorts this 

term! Here is a selection of what Abdul 

and Karolina have been doing! 



Reading Corner 

Class 8 visited Liverpool Central Library for      

National Libraries Week. Our new pupils Elly May 

and Benita explored picture books and we all took 

part in a workshop with an author and illustrator. 

Classes 14 and 15 also went the library 

and checked out some books to      

borrow! 
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 10th November; Class 13 Assembly 

Friday 17th November; INSET Day, no children in school 

Friday 1st December; Class 12 Assembly 

Wednesday 13th December; Christmas Dinner 

 

Christmas Shows 

Classes 1-5; Monday 18th December 

Classes 6-10; Tuesday 19th December 

Classes 11-15; Wednesday 20th December 

 

Thursday 21st December; End of Term 

We break up on: 

Friday 20th October 

We return on: 

Monday 30th October 

Class 11 have 

been loving 

the library this 

term! 

Class 11 had fun building 

towers with different colours! 
Also new to Princes… 

We have developed a 

new TLC room in school! 

The room will be          

furnished with bean bags 

and have calming music 

playing for any children 

who need a little TLC! 


